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DAVID ALTON MP 
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HOUSE OF COMMONS 

LONDON SWIA OAA 

Mr M C Malone
GRO-C 

'Liverpool GROC

1st August 1995 

Dear Mr Malone 

Thank you for your letter about compensation for people with 
haemophilia who have been infected with the HCV virus. I am 
very happy to write to the Government about this issue, but as 
you are not my constituent I am unable to make representations 
concerning your own personal case. 

I have written to the Secretary of State, Stephen Dorrell, about 
the general issue and will come back to you as soon as I have his 
response. 
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